
Scholarship to attend the  

Fifth International Conference LANGUAGE – PROFESSION – SCIENCE – 2.1 
 

Last year, the IATEFL ESPSIG established a scholarship tradition aimed at encouraging the 

membership in striving for professional development, innovative and inspiring teaching in the 

field of English for Specific Purposes, as well as at providing a valuable opportunity for the 

exchange of good practices and enhanced awareness of experience, observations and ideas. 

 

We started by offering one scholarship for the IATEFL conference in Liverpool 2019. For the 

IATEFL conference in Harrogate 2021, we offered two scholarships for participation in the 

conference and the ESPSIG’s Pre-Conference Event. 

 

Following the tradition, the ESPSIG committee has decided to extend the scholarship scheme 

and give ESP professionals the chance to take part in ESP events organised solely by ESPSIG, 

and jointly with other English teaching organisations.  

 

The IATEFL ESPSIG will support the Fifth International Conference LANGUAGE – 

PROFESSION – SCIENCE – 2.1 organised by the Foreign Language and Literature 

Association of Serbia, the Special Interest Group of Languages for Specific Purposes and the 

Teacher Education Faculty, University of Belgrade by offering one scholarship to a local expert 

in the teaching of English for Specific Purposes. 

 

The ESPSIG scholarship of 93GBP will be offered to applicants interested in attending and 

presenting at the event. The award consists of: 

• registration for the event  

• a one-year IATEFL and ESPSIG membership 

To qualify you must:  

• be, or become, an IATEFL ESPSIG member 

• agree to attend and present at the event 

• write a report to be published in the IATEFL ESPSIG journal to be submitted by no 

later than 15 May 2021 (the focus of this article must be ESP) at 

espsigscholarships@gmail.com 

To be considered you should submit: 

• a speaker proposal in line with the event theme  

• a summary of 400-500 words outlining your plans for facilitating ESP in your area and 

promoting the ESPSIG in your country  

Both documents should be submitted by 5 February 2021 to espsig@iatefl.org  

The winner will be informed by email by 19 February 2021.  

Privacy notice 

By submitting a speaker proposal, to an IATEFL Special Interest Group (SIG) you are agreeing to share 

your details with the relevant committee member(s) of that IATEFL SIG, rather than with IATEFL Head 

Office. The information included in your submission will be used only for the purpose defined in the 

call, and will not be disclosed to any third party or be used to send unsolicited emails. Any data that is 

no longer required by the IATEFL SIG for this specific purpose of the call will be deleted 

mailto:espsig@iatefl.org

